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It is important to complete tasks and assignments
On February 13, 2020, the next expanded meeting of the Institute’s Curators Council held. The meeting
outlined long-term plans for the future to implement the tasks identified in the Message of the President of
the Republic of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev to the Parliament on the development of higher education,
and during  the  meeting  of  the  rector  of  the  institute  Uktam Pardaevich  Umurzakov with  the  staff of  the
institute on February 1, 2020.

The participants divided into two separate groups; the meeting held in the form of dialogue.

The first group attended by curators of 4 faculties (irrigation and drainage, hydraulic engineering, energy
supply of agriculture and water management, organization and management of water management);

In  the  second  group  -  curators  of  3  faculties  (agricultural  mechanization,  land  management  and
mechanization of irrigation and drainage works).

It is necessary to consider a mechanism for encouraging the most active and responsible curators during
the  school  year.  During  the  meeting,  it  made  suggestions  and  recommendations  on  the  effective
organization  of  curatorial  work.
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